BOWLS TASMANIA SOUTH MEMBERSHIP SURVEY

The Bowls Tasmania South Board invites all bowlers who have stopped playing bowls or who have transferred to another Club to
have their say on why this happened. Your thoughts are important to us — please let us know your reasons.

Name

Email Address: Gender o Male o Female

1. For bowlers who have stopped playing bowls altogether

Please advise why you stopped playing bowls (you can tick more than one box):

Health o
Age o
Cost o
Season is too long o
Do not enjoy playing bowls anymore o
Incompatibility with Club or Members o
Primary carer for another person o
Other (please specify). o

Comments (Optional)

2. For bowlers who have transferred to another Club

Please advise why you transferred to another Club (you can tick more than one box)

Moved house or job o
Cost o
Selection issues o
Better opportunities at new club o
Incompatibility with Club or Members o
Bowl with family or friends o
Other (please specify) o

Comments (Optional):

Please complete the survey and return it to your Club or post it to Bowls Tasmania South, PO Box 832, Glenorchy 7010 or email

it to bowls.south@bigpond.com.
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